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Upcoming meeting
Our next get-together will be our Annual Club Picnic.  It will held on Monday, June 27, at 6:30 pm at the home of  
Phil Benedict (401 North 1st Street in Centerville).  Bring a covered dish and a prospective member with you. 
Drinks and meats will be furnished.

Annual Club Picnic Monday, June 27
Don't forget this next Monday is the Club Picnic. It is at Lion Phil and Toni's house at 401 North 1 st Street in 
Centerville starting at 6:30 pm. If anyone has any yard games please bring. If you have a favorite lawn chair you 
might bring that also. The club or Benedict’s are supplying all drinks, hamburgers, hotdogs and buns.  Bottled  
water, Coke, Diet Coke, lemonade and coffee will be furnished.  If anyone wants something else to drink you  
might bring it. No Alcohol.  Please bring your favorite covered dish and a prospective member.

Officers installed for 2011-2012
Centerville  Lions Club officers for  2011-2012 were installed Monday evening 
June 13.  Past District Governor Carl Sharp of the Liberty Lions Club installed 
the officers.

New officers are Tim Hill as president with Joe Elstro and Bob Hobson as first 
and second vice presidents. Wendy Kornman and Courtney Amos will continue 
as secretary and assistant secretary.  Kevin Sparks will continue as treasurer 
and Tim McConaha as assistant treasurer.

Other officers installed:  Lion Tamer Steve Sheckles and assistant Phil Benedict. 
Tail Twister will be Paul Elstro assisted by Jack Farmer.  Board members:  Anne 
Elstro and Kevin Sparks for two year terms;  one year, John Prall and Mark Robbins.

After his installation as president, Lion Hill said new members are needed.  He challenged each Lion to bring a 
new member into the club during the next year. 

Lion Roars from our June 13 meeting
Club treasurer Kevin Sparks reported to the club Monday evening, June 13, that the fish fry receipts will run 
around 35-hundred dollars after bills are paid. 

Lion Secretary Wendy Kornman presented from the club a Shafer Pottery gift certificate to outgoing president 
Anne Elsto.  Anne was the first female president of the Centerville club. 

She will now serve a two year term as a member of the board of directors. Her husband Joe was installed as first 
vice president and will be president next year.
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